
Weather 

As the weather is changing can you remember to ap-
ply your child's suncream before they come to 

school, as school staff cannot do this. 

 Please also make sure your children's shoulders are 
covered and they bring a hat. 

Sunglasses should be left at home. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Attendance 

Good attendance is key in supporting children’s social and 
emotional development and academic success.  

Recently, the Enquire Learning Trust have commented on 
the fantastic attendance the children at Cloverfields have.  

Thank you for working together with us to achieve this. 

Parking 

Please make sure you have seen the letter we have 
sent out recently about parking at the turning circle at 

the Humberston Avenue entrance.  

A copy of the letter is available to read on our      
website. 

SATs 

Our Y6 children will be completing their SAT assessments 
during the week beginning the 12

th
 May. They have 

worked incredibly hard and participated in Booster clubs 
after to school to help them prepare. We are very proud of 

the commitment they have shown to their learning. 

A free breakfast will be available in the hall from 8am every 
day during SATs week for all Y6 children.   

We encourage all children to attend. 

Rhyme, Rattle and Roll 

Every Wednesday morning, from 9am until 10am we 
run a group for parents and toddlers: Rhyme, Rattle 

and Roll. It’s a great opportunity to meet other      
parents and for the children to join in activities and 

socialise too. Come and join us! 

Book fair 

Thank you for supporting our school by purchasing books 
and stationery at the book fair.  

An incredible £1104.87 was raised and school will receive 
half of that amount to spend on quality books for the     

children. 

VE Day 

To celebrate VE day, on the 23rd May, we’re inviting 
the children and staff to dress in red, white and blue. 
This term, the children will learn about VE day too. 

SEND Coffee Morning 

Please join us for our coffee morning on the 27th June 
from 9:30 – 10:30. Professionals from N E Lincolnshire 

Parent Carer Forum will be available to share information 
and answer any questions you may have. 

Nursery Places 

If you have a child or know someone who does, who will 
be turning 3 in the next academic year, please contact the 

school office to put their name down for a place.  

If you can support us to advertise our nursery by placing a 
flier in a business somewhere in the local community, 

such as a doctor’s surgery they are available from the of-
fice. Thank you. 

Upcoming events 

School closed Monday 5th May for bank holiday 

10 June KS1 Sports Day – King George V - AM 

11 June KS2 Sports Day – King George V - AM 

12 June Reception Sports Day - Cloverfields - AM 

13 June Nursery Sports Day – Cloverfields - AM 
 

18 – 20 June—Y6 PGL 

Diary dates 

Key dates for events for the rest of the term are on 
the reverse of this newsletter. Please add them to 

your calendar  / your diary.  

Ice packs 

Now the weather is getting warmer, we recommend    
putting an ice pack in packed lunches to help keep 

lunches cool. 




